

Parks & Recreations Meeting

Next Meeting: August 11, 2021

June 2, 2021

Call to order: 7:05 pm

Pledge

Member	Jan	Feb	Mar	Apr	May	June	Jul	Aug	Sep	Oct	Nov	Dec
Patricia Adams		P	P	P	P	A						
Stephen Antes		P	P	P	P	P						
Evelyn Connors		P	P	P	P	P						
Jodi Deery		P	P	P	A	P						
Anthony Derieux		P	P	P	P	P						
Jaci Derieux		P	P	P	P	P						
Alan Dodd		P	P	P	P	P						
Rocco Gallelli		A	P	P	A	P						
Nikki Hand		P	P	A	P	P						
Frank Kopaczewski		P	P	A	P	P						
Stacey Masso		P	P	P	A	P						
Rosemary Mead		P	P	P	P	P						
Suzan Pace		A	A	P	A	A						
Donna Park		P	P	P	P	P						
Deborah Polisano		P	P	P	P	P						
Tara Price		P	A	P	P	P						
Matthew Scardino		P	P	P	P	P						
Chuck Terzian		P	P	P	P	P						
William Wright		P	P	P	P	P						
Council												
Greg Wolfe		P	P	P	P	A						
Director												
Brent Salvadori		P	P	P	A	P						

Recorded By: Nikki Carter

Key

P = Present

A = Absent

X = not a member during that month

R = Resigned

No meeting

Approval of minutes by Evie
Seconded by Matt

Old Business:

- Legacy buffer fee \$500 (\$3000 locks them in for both dates) – Twp is working on PO
- 40 North Donna spoke and got a price with rain date for \$1650
- \$4650 for both main stage bands
- Motion by Chuck, seconded by Bill for both bands – all in favor, none opposed
- Alan will work on other bands as it gets closer
- June 4, 2022 is the date
- No Covid restrictions however the event needs to make sure social distancing is adhered to

New Business:

- Moving forward with Fall Festival and parade
- Debbie, Patti and Rose will head up Fall Festival
- Brent, Matt and Donna will head the parade
- Notice for the parade needs to be sent out
- Need to start working on the scenes – determine what we have and what we need
- We can give out popcorn
- Need to meet with the Police Dept in regards to safety for the parade
- Date October 23rd
- A few members want to keep Christmas as the “reverse parade” rather than an actual tree lighting to keep costs down
- Alan suggested splitting dates in October to have rides
- Rocco can get Skellys for 10/23 and do a profit share (at end of the parade)
- Jaci offered to work the booth if needed
- Donna mentioned we will need more police coverage – Rocco can get a private security company
- What can Church St fields handle?
- We can nix the hay ride
- Set up a picture area instead of hay ride scenes
- Parking is going to be an issue
- Brent said it’s a good idea for 2022 but not 2021
- If we went this route we can move the time from 10am to 12pm or even 2pm
- Sub committee to investigate in June to have details by August meeting
 - Rose, Bill, Evie, Rocco, Steve, Alan, Debbie
- Where would the floats park after the parade if we move forward?
- Sub committee will meet June 16th @ 7pm at Church St ball field

No Public Present

No Council Report

Director’s Report:

4th of July fireworks are a go!

Motion to close by Chuck
Seconded by Frank
Adjournment: 7:55 pm